
Hello Greg, 
 
Thank you for circulating the application (C-2025-03) at Blanche Road to the Ministry of 

Transportation for review. 
 
The Ministry has reviewed the proposal, and I can confirm that, the subject land is located outside 
MTO’s permit control area (PCA); and therefore, we have no comments to provide at this time. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if there are any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
Gabriel 
 
Gabriel Nimoh (He/Him) 
Corridor Management Planner | North Region - Area East 
Ministry of Transportation |  Ontario Public Service 
705-492-0862 | gabriel.nimoh@ontario.ca   
 
Corridor Management Office 
3767 Hwy 69 South 
Sudbury, ON P3G 1E3 
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